
=FALSE AND FRAUDULENT LETTER POSTED BY KAROL FLORIAN MADERA=

Dear Captain Madera,                                                                                                 April 19, 2007

As a retired maxillofacial reconstruction surgeon I've seen the ravages of war. My partners Harry 
Seldin, William Harrigan and I organized the department of oral and maxillofacial surgery at New 
York University where many of our patients were returning veterans. 

 

What Geo W Bush has done to this country's constitution is an absolute travesty. I fear it 
will be a cold day in hell when this country wakes up to find that it's wasted its 
international currency on sabre rattling and disingenuous dealings. 
 

Like you, I graduated near the top of my class, served in Korea as an officer, and I don't 
suffer damnable fools lightly. 
 

This Whatley character is a neighbor of mine and I listen to 3,851 here in Florida where 
he often comes to play music, use obscene language, insult people and play his 
recordings. I've heard him say openly and often that he'll interfere with you whenever he 
can. You're right to paint him as a menace. He is a bully! He and his friend Sal pick on 
newcomers constantly and act as though they own the airwaves. 
 

I'm writing to my Congressman about this and to Whatley's department heads at the Del 
Ray police department. I hope to join your army of one to help get rid of this impostor 
for good. 
 

Please feel free to write me at your convenience and if you wish to publish this letter I 
would be proud to read it on your internet page.

Sincerely,

Leo Winter Jr., MD, DMD
(W2TIA)
101 Westwood Ct.
Atlantis, Florida 33462
w2tia@bellsouth.net
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